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Requests for Information NP 2003 GRA

Q. In reference to the evidence of Philip Hughes, page 2, line 9, re decrease in
workforce, please advise if contractual employees are separate from temporary
employees?

A. As stated in the Company’s response to CA-204, the Company does not generally hire
employees on a contractual basis.

The Company does hire temporary employees as required from time to time, and these
individuals are paid directly by the Company.
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